
Info: Pilotblock.na@verizon.net 

Holiday Wreaths - We need your help! 

Each year we hang wreaths on all the streetlights in the neighborhood.   Three ways you can 
help with this effort: 

  

� Donate to the Pilot Block Neighborhood Association 

We don’t have any source of funds except your generosity. Please help us by making a 
donation of $20   –or whatever you can afford   –   using the form below. 

  

� Order your own door and window wreaths from PBNA 

For $16, you can get a 12” wreath with ribbon from us, delivered right to the 
neighborhood.  

Order using the form below, and pick them up at the wreath hanging party on Saturday, 
Dec 6. 

  

� Join us at a wreath-hanging party on Saturday, December 13 

We will meet from 9:00 am at the back-yard of 188 W Brookline St (that’s the alley 
between Pembroke and W Brookline) to attach ribbons.  After that, we’ll send out ladder 
brigades to install the wreaths. You can also pick up the wreaths you ordered.  There will 
be coffee, cider, doughnuts, and lots of good cheer. 

------------------------------ 

Please use the following form to donate and/or order wreaths: 

 Name_______________    Address__________________     E-mail or 
Phone________________ 

Donation           ______$20    _________  Other 

  

Wreath Order      ________ # Wreaths at $16/each    $________ Total Order 

  

Make checks out to PBNA. Please send by Dec 8 to :  PBNA c/o Zarkadas 

                                                                                        185 Warren Ave Boston MA 02116 


